
 

 

8th December 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Snow Closure Arrangements 
 
I am writing to remind you of the steps we take to inform you of a closure should we 
experience adverse weather conditions this winter. 
 

 A decision to close the school will be made by senior staff at 7.00 am.  Information will 
then be posted on our school website (www.campion.northants.sch.uk) and the County 
Council website (www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/ismyschoolclosed)  

 After 7.00 am there will be a recorded message on our main school answer phone 
01604 833900 

 Information will also be relayed via Parentmail 
 
Obviously we will action all of the above as soon as possible and hopefully by 7.00 am.  
However, please be patient as we know from previous experience that there can be a delay 
due to the numbers of people visiting the websites at the same time. 
 
We will only close in extreme circumstances when opening the school would compromise 
the safety of the students and staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Claire Whitmore 
Headteacher 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/
http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/ismyschoolclosed

